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20" September 2010
H.E. Ban Ki-Moon
Secretary-General
United Nations
New York, NY 10017, USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,
G4S Israel {"Hashmira Com Lid") su the princi of the UN Global Com

| am pleased to confirm that G4S Israel ("Hashmira Company Ltd"), the Israeli affiliate of the global
company G4S plc, the world's leading international security solutions group, supports the Ten
Principles of the United Nations Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour rights, the
environment and anti-corruption. G4S Israel ("Hashmira Company Ltd") is committed to operating in
a socially and environmentally responsible manner, in line with the overall mission, values and
business practices of its mother company, G4S pic.

The core mission of G4S plic is "securing your world™: making the world a safer place for all people all
over the globe, operating in 110 countries with 600,000 emplovees. As the local face of G4S plc in
Israel, G4S Israel ("Hashmira Company Ltd") takes this mission to heart. Securing our world, for our
Company, means more than just physical security. It means caring for people — our employees,
customers, suppliers, our local community and the public at large - in a way which supports
fundamental human rights and freedoms in a just society, whilst working together to protect each
other from all potential challenges to a safe and secure world. We believe that business practices
based on responsibility, accountability and transparency are essential for our ongoing success.

As we continue to develop and embed our sustainable business practices, we believe the time is right
to make an external public commitment to the universally accepted principles of responsible business
though participation in the United Nations Global Compact, in support of the broader Millenium
Development Goals objectives. Wherever possible, we will extend this commitment to act in
partnership with other like-minded organizations. On behalf of G4S Israel ("Hashmira Company Ltd"),
I undertake to provide an annual communication which updates our progress in supporting each of
the principles, and make this available for all stakeholders.

I would be grateful if you would confirm our ability to participate in the UN Global Compact. Thank
you.

Sincerely

Igal Shermister

irman | Hashmira Company Ltd
September 2010



